
 

ISSUE OF CONVOCATION DEGREE CERTIFICATES TO 2016-18 

AND PREVIOUS BATCHES 

Greetings from St. Joseph’s MBA Twinning Program 

The Management, Director, Coordinator and Staff extend sincere prayers to you and                       

your family members for safe stay and healthy as the world is going through an                             

unprecedented crisis in all facets of human life.  

Our core objective to offer affordable, quality, flexible, inclusive and professional                     

education is the top priority and we are happy to have facilitated in fulfilling your                             

aspirations of getting Master’s in Business Administration. 

As you are aware that “Disaster Management and Epidemic Diseases Act” is still                         

in operation in all educational institutions nationwide “to mitigate, reduce risks,                     

impacts and affects” of the COVID 19 predicament. BJES - MBA Twinning                       

Center is taking all precautions issued by the PU-DDE which is in operation in                           

concurrence with MHRD and UGC-DEC (Higher Education-GOI) guidelines               

have decided to cancel CONVOCATION CEREMONY and we have decided to                     

issue certificates from office  

At this momentous juncture, I heartily congratulate on behalf of the Pondicherry                       

University- Director of Distance Education, Management, Director, Coordinator               



and Staff to all the students who have successfully completed the MBA Twinning                         

program registered during 2016-18 and other previous batches 

I kindly request the students to collect your certificates from MBA Twinning                       

Program office on or before 30​th​ November 2020.  

Wish you all the best  

Coordinator 
Director  


